
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Friday Assembly and School Events 
We would like to strongly reiterate that all parents and younger siblings are welcome at our Friday 
assembly and at any school events. Here at Slingsby we pride ourselves on being a caring, family school 
and all the staff wish to extend a warm welcome and invitation to everyone to join us. We appreciate that 
smaller children find such gatherings less than fun on occasion, but as parents ourselves, we understand 
this and it is not something that is an issue. Please feel free to come along with younger brothers and 
sisters and help us make them feel a part of what we do. They are, indeed, our future! 

 
FOSS 
Thank you to all the parents who came along to the FOSS meeting on Monday night. It was great to see so 
many in attendance. The minutes of the meeting will appear on the notice board shortly. A reminder that 
the AGM will be held on Monday 27thNovember at 7pm at the school. 
We will once again be holding a Christmas raffle draw as a fundraiser. If you know a business who might be 
willing to donate a ‘Christmassy’ prize please let us know (in the past we’ve had turkeys, Christmas cake, 
trees etc). Please email friendsofslingsbyschool@hotmail.co.uk with any suggestions. Raffle tickets will be 
sent home with children to sell after half term and the draw will take place after the KS2 Christmas 
Production on Wednesday 13th December. The children will be having a non-uniform day on December 
12th, where the fine will be an item of chocolate (large or small) to be used for the raffle the next day.  

 
 

Reception Children Photo 
The Gazette and Herald have taken a fabulous photograph of our new Reception children. A black and 
white copy will be sent out today. If you wish to purchase a full colour copy please contact Mrs Magson in 
the school office. 

 
 

Halloween Disco 
Tickets for this event are available from the school office at a cost of £3.50. Please send money in a named 
envelope if you are unable to come in person.  

 
 

Skipping Ropes  
Following the Skipping Day today, we have a number of different size ropes to purchase.  Please see Mrs 
Magson in the school office for these. 
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